Eagle's Rock Netball Newsletter

Diary Dates
Senior Trials:
© Sat 29/11

© Tues 2/12*

Junior Trials (inc 19/U):

© Thurs 12/2/15
© Sun 15/2/15
© Sun 22/2/15*

Barwon Junior
Championships:

© March 2015 —
commencement date
TBC

School Year 2015:

© Term 1
28/1/15 to 27/3/15
© Term 2
13/4/15 to 26/5/15
© Term 3
13/7/15 to 18/9/15
© Term 4

5/10/15 to 18/12/15

s”

e«

Welcome to the November edition of our Newsletter.
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Our break is over (well for the admin team anyway). Planning for the 2015 season
is well under way, organizing coaches, trials and many a meeting.

Netball Trials:
Senior trials have commenced, it was wonderful to see so many players wanting to
represent our club, with our old faces (some will be having a season off due to the
growing of their families) and new faces wanting to join our wonderful club. We
have also had some junior players trial for senior squads, and it is great to see their
development, which is excellent news for the future of the club. For all forms in
relation to trials please see our website.
www.newtownchilwellfc.sportingpulse.net

Coaching Staff:
Our newsletter is a great way to introduce (or in some cases) reintroduces coaching
staff for 2015. And as we finalise the groups we will keep everyone updated.

Jason Woolley continues as our Head Coach, taking on A and B Grade as well as
being responsible for developing our coaching team. Bav will be maintaining his
role in C Grade and the 19/U program hoping to build on his results from 2104.

We welcome Michelle Sammut to our club in 2015. Michelle brings a wealth of
coaching experience in both senior and junior netball, and at Representative level.
Michelle will be coaching D Grade and working with Bav in C Grade. | am sure
everyone will enjoy meeting and working with Michelle and extend a warm welcome
to her and her family.

Becky Rau took on the role of coaching our senior girls who played on a Monday
night and is looking forward to continuing this role in 2015.

Julia Woolley (for those not in the know - yes - the wife of our senior coach Jason)
has decided to take on a coaching role within the club for 2015 and is looking
forward to working with our 17/U girls. Juls is part of our successful A Grade side,
as well as achieving success at a higher level with City West Falcons in the VNL.
Juls has been coaching for several years with both seniors and juniors and has said
her aim is to retire in 5 years because the juniors she has coached are now playing
A Grade.

Peter Taylor and Liz O’Brien will continue their role in the 15/U squad. And Prue
Clissold is welcomed back into junior coaching ranks and will be taking on the 13/U
girls for 2015. Many of our girls in 17’s and 15’s have come under Prue’s tuition in
the past and her development of the skills required for netball can be seen in these
girls.

Other news:

We have several juniors who will be participating in the Barwon Junior
Championships for 2015 as part of Representative Teams. Congratulations to:
Morgan Perry, Katie Castle, Abbey Lynch, Katie Hopkin, Mia Doherty, Bella Gard
and Jesse Morrissy.

Wendy Castle
Netball Team Leader
wendy.e.castle@hotmail.com.au



